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12th September 2022 
Dear Families, 
 

Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II Monday 19th September 2022 
 

As I am sure that you are aware it has been announced that the Funeral of Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II will take place on Monday 19th September at 11am and will be marked by 
a Public Holiday on that day. 
 
Beaufort School will be closed all day on Monday 19th September. 
 
Best wishes, 
Judith 
 
 


